
 
We need your help to make  

the Book Fair happen! 
 

 The Book Fair is Coming!   
 

March 13th - March 16th  
(Monday - Thursday) 

 
Kenwood School’s annual Book Fair is almost here!  
Volunteers are needed for setting up the fair, helping 
students during the sale, and packing up. 
 
Setting up for the sale involves arranging rolling cases in the 
library and putting books on display tables. It will be fun to 
see the great titles available for purchase. 
 
Volunteering during the sale involves helping the students 
find books, counting their money (when help is needed), 
assisting with book donation labels, and whatever else 
needs to be done. 
 
Right after the book sale ends after lunch on Thursday, we 
pack up unsold books. It’s usually a quick task. 
 
Here is the link to the Sign-Up Genius for volunteering to 
help: 
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080F4CA8AA23A2FB6-book 
 



Big Heart
Awards

2023

THIS YEAR’S HONOREES,
chosen for their historied and treasured careers, and for their pioneering 

fortitude and vigilance in the face of the challenges of the pandemic
—all in the name of Kenwood’s students—are:

BOB BALES
&

THE TEACHERS & STAFF OF KENWOOD SCHOOL
2019–20 & 2020–21

Please join us in celebrating their recognition on

FRIDAY, MARCH 3, 2023  |  5:30–7:00PM
KENWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL’S MULTI-PURPOSE ROOM 

RSVP BY: FEBRUARY 24, 2023

Tickets can be purchased in advance at: https://bit.ly/bighearts2023

Appetizers are included in the ticket price. Wine and beer are available for a small donation.  
No attendees under 18 please: Alcohol cannot be consumed on campus if children are present.

PRESENTS



 

Thank you in advance for participating in this event! 
 

 
 

Kenwood School Read-a-Thon 
 

We’re so excited for the start of Kenwood School’s 3rd Annual Read-a-Thon! This is a fun way to 
encourage students to spend more time reading, and also raise money for our specialty 
programs such as STEAM, Music, Art, and, of course, full access to the library.  
 
Our goal is for every child to participate in this school-wide event!   
 
During the week of February 27th to March 3rd, students will track the minutes they read. 
Students can log their assigned reading time for class, along with any other reading they do 
during this week. Magazines, books, comic books, reading out loud, and being read to are all 
part of literacy. Be sure to track those minutes! 
 
How it works: 
 
 Students collect pledges from February 1st – March 3rd.  Each student will have their 

own page on the 99pledges platform, which is easy to share with friends and family by 
email and social media. This is a fun way to connect with loved ones who live far away!   

o We will send individualized student pages to parent/guardian emails. Keep your 
eyes out for an email from 99pledges, and be sure to check your spam filters. If 
you haven’t received your student’s page this week, please contact: 
boyle@kenwoodeducationfoundation.org 

o Pledges can be made as a flat donation (i.e. $20) or as a per minute pledge (i.e. 
25 cents each minute). We strongly encourage all pledges to be made on your 
student’s 99pledges page. This is the safest and most efficient payment method, 
and makes it much easier to track student progress! 

o Checks and cash may be donated to the school office. Please be sure that your 
student’s name is written on the memo of the check, or attached as a note. 

o Any donation amount makes a difference! 
 

 Track all minutes read during the week of the 27th – 3rd on the attached reading log, 
and be sure to turn in the completed log on Monday, March 6th.  Minutes can also be 
emailed to boyle@kenwoodeducationfounation.org. 

 
 Prizes! 

o The student who raises the most money for the school will win a $100 Amazon 
Gift Card and Surprise Basket of Reading Goodies! 

o The top reader in each class will win a $25 gift certificate to Copperfield’s Books. 
o Every class with a 90% participation rate will earn a Class Party! 
o All participating students will earn a surprise treat. 

mailto:boyle@kenwoodeducationfoundation.org
mailto:boyle@kenwoodeducationfounation.org


Please return on by Monday, March 6th 

Name__________________________ 
Read-a-Thon Reading Log 
Log all reading time from Feb. 27th to March 3rd 

 

Date Book # Minutes Read Adult Initials 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 



Kenwood Education Foundation Presents

LIVE AND SILENT AUCTION
Benefiting Kenwood Elementary School

TICKETS: $125       TABLES: $1,500 for 10 people
RSVP by May 1

20MAY 
5 pm – 10 pm 20

23 FAIRVIEW AT THE
OAKMONT COUNTRY CLUB
7035 Oakmont Drive, Santa Rosa

Open bar
BLING and boots 
attire encouraged

To purchase tickets or  
reserve your table, visit:  
bit.ly/keflca2023



Whether or not you attend, anyone can help with our biggest fundraiser of the year! The items auctioned at LCA 
raise as much as 75% of KEF’s yearly budget. These funds go directly to STEAM, music, teacher aides, an enhanced 

library, and more at Kenwood Elementary School.

How can you help?
Choose the best option for you!

ATTEND
Purchase tickets by visiting our 

website at bit.ly/keflca2023. 
Space is limited.

GOT MILES?
Or a vacation rental? Trips are 

some of our biggest 
ticket items!

GIVE
Donate an item online at   

bit.ly/keflca2023donate. Donation forms 
can also be found outside the office.

GOT WINE?
We need premium and large format wines 
for our silent auction. Tasting experiences 

are great, too!

CREATE
Grab a Gift Basket Tag from the LCA table in 
the school hallway or create your own item. 

Or sign up to host a Parent Party!

KNOW SOMEONE AWESOME?
Opportunities to meet unique people or visit 

unique places are valuable auction items. 
Inspire a growing mind!

For questions contact Chad Wyatt: CWyatt@KenwoodEducationFoundation.org
Kenwood Education Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit entity, so donations are tax-deductible.

We need YOUR help with



For questions contact Rachel Cusick: RCusick@KenwoodEducationFoundation.org
Kenwood Education Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit entity, so donations are tax-deductible.

Wine Tastings and Tours 
Game Night/Trivia

Crafting
Sewing

Cooking, Picnics, or Barbecues 
Tequila Tasting

LCA 2023 DETAILS 
MAY 20, 2023 • 5PM –10PM

FAIRVIEW AT THE OAKMONT COUNTRY CLUB

7035 OAKMONT DRIVE, SANTA ROSA

TICKETS: $125

TABLES: $1,500 FOR 10 PEOPLE

OPEN BAR | BLING & BOOTS ATTIRE 

ENCOURAGED

Lights, Camera, Auction is coming up on May 20th! 
This year, we are excited to present Parent Parties as 
part of our fundraiser. They are a wonderful way to 
bring together our community, while also bringing in 
revenue for our school.  

So what is a Parent Party? Members of our Kenwood 
community host fun and interesting events that other 
members of the community pay to attend. These 
fun-filled events translate into great memories for you, 
and great donations for our students. 

HOW CAN YOU HELP? 
Host a party!  We have a long list of suggested parties below. Of course, a 
party of your own creation is also welcome. 

And if you have a great location to host a party, but can’t handle throwing it, 
no problem! We can even pair you up with another person to make it easy. 
Hosts will decide the party, location, date, number of people attending, and 
the ticket price.  

It’s easy to log the party as an auction item. Just go to bit.ly/keflca2023 and 
enter the party as an auction item. The amazing volunteers at KEF will create 
a silent auction sheet for you! Tickets will be strictly limited to the number of 
tickets that you specify.

PARTY IDEAS 
Poker

Hiking or Camping
Spa Day

Specialty Cooking Classes
Bocci Party

Tarot/Astrology

Painting
Yoga Class

Flower Arranging
Bingo Night w/ Prizes

Baseball/Basketball/Soccer Game
Crawfish boil

PARENT PARTY: 
DEMYSTIFIED
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